
 
 

PUBLIC CORRESPONDENCE 
 

                                                                                                

  

 

The following is public correspondence received by the City Clerk’s Office after the posting of the 
original agenda. Individual contact information has been redacted for privacy. This may not be a 
comprehensive collection of the public correspondence, but staff makes its best effort to include all 
correspondence received to date. 
 
To send correspondence to the City Council, on matters listed on the agenda please email 
PublicComment@losaltosca.gov   



 
 
March 7, 2022  
 

VIA EMAIL 
 

Los Altos City Council  
Los Altos City Hall 
1 North San Antonio Road 
Los Altos, CA 94022 
 

Re: Public Comment Agenda Item #12 - March 8, 2022 Meeting – 
Commission Appointments  

 
Dear Mayor Enander, Vice Mayor Meadows, Councilmember Lee Eng, Councilmember 
Weinberg, and Councilmember Fligor, 
 
We are Los Altos residents and submit this unsolicited letter in support of Scott 
Spielman’s re-appointment to the Parks and Recreation Commission.   
 
1. Mr. Spielman has demonstrated a commitment to representing the interests of 

the community at-large. 
 

Section 4.1 of the City Council Norms and Procedures provides that commissioners 
represent the interests of the community at large.  During his tenure as a 
commissioner on the Parks and Recreation Commission, Mr. Spielman was a role 
model of representing the interests of the community at large.  As an example, when 
the commission was considering a site for a fenced-in dog park, many of us expressed 
our concern about the process during public comment.  Mr. Spielman responded to 
our concern by proactively proposing a meeting with our neighborhood.  He spent 
hours listening to our concerns and helping us understand the process.  He also 
facilitated educating other commissioners about the concerns and issues we raised.  
His dedication to reaching out to residents was a role model for seeking to represent 
the interests of the community at-large.  Moreover, we believe his efforts contributed 
to enabling the city to move forward with the plan that the City Council recently 
approved. 

 
2. Mr. Spielman is uniquely qualified to serve on the Parks and Recreation 

Commission. 
 

Mr. Spielman served on the commission for approximately 18 months.  His 
effectiveness was recognized when he was elected Vice Chair.  At a time when the 
Parks and Recreation Commission is considering many important matters, we believe 
the City Council and the commission will benefit from Mr. Spielman’s prior 
experience, familiarity with the current matters before the commission, as well as his 
pre-existing, positive working relationships with the current commission members. 

 
 
 
 
 



We ask that each of you vote to re-appoint Mr. Spielman to the Parks and Recreation 
Commission.  Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Janet Corrigan1, Harry Guy, Daryl Shafran, Michael Shafran, Mark Homan, Parisa 
Naseralavi, Sarah S. Shreve, and Kim Lorz 
	
 

                                                        
1 Signatory submits this letter as a resident of Los Altos and not as a member of the Public Arts Commission   




